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EXTERNAL AFFAIRS JOINT COUNCIL
MEETING

SEPTEMBER 26, 1990

SUMMARY RECORD

The meeting of the External Affairs Joint Council (EAJC) held on

September 26, 1990, was chaired by Management.

The Council welcomed a new member to the Committee: Cynthia Hartman,

Director, Personnel Policy and Planning Division (ADA). On closing the

meeting, the Council applauded the work of Dave Delaney, PSAC National

Component,. who is stepping down after several years of dedicated service

to the Alliance.

1. Corporate Review

Management provided a status report on the implementation of the

Corporate Review and reported that a letter to all staff from the

Undersecretarial Group officially launching the implementation was due

shortly. This will include our Mission Statement and Statement of

Values. Management also reported that the first in a series of

newsletters providing updates on Corporate Review Implementation was

due shortly for all members of the Department.

2. Day Care

Management regrettably reported that the establishment of a Day Care

Centre was not possible at this time. Results of the recent user

survey indicated a committed interest from Departmental employees well


